
RESIDENCE HALL COVID-19 SAFETY GUIDELINES

The following procedures have been put in place to provide a safe environment for 
students and staff in the International School of Minnesota Residence Hall.   

• Custodians spray the entire building. They use the electromagnetic static, hospital-grade 
sanitizer spray.

• Dorm supervisor spray every day as needed (bedrooms, common areas, gym, etc).

• Supervisors check each student’s temperature before students goes to school and upon arrival 
at the dorm.

• Dorm student meetings held once a week. Students wear mask and keep a distance.

• A strict separation of each student to reduce cross contamination and the spread of germs.

• Frequent washing of hands and the use of hand sanitizer is advised daily.

• Supervisors ensure all students wash hands before and after each meal and wipe down their 
table with disinfectant wipes.

• All unnecessary guests and visitors have been postponed until further notice.

• Mandatory masks worn by residence hall students and supervisors (except when students are 
in their own rooms)

• Off campus activities have been postponed until further notice.


